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Links to 2021 Testimony on Senate Bill 857A 

 
Senate Bill 857A was considered during the 2021 Legislative session. The only substantive difference between 
Senate Bill 857A and Senate Bill 1589 (2022) is the addition of an emergency clause in Senate Bill 1589. Senate 
Bill 857A (2021) received public hearings in the Senate Committee on Rules on June 1, 2021 and House Committee 
on Rules on June 24, 2021. During those two hearings the bill received hours of public testimony and a significant 
amount of written testimony. The Committee Chair recommends people look back at the previous testimony for 
additional information.   
 

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2021R1/Measures/Overview/SB857
https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/mediaplayer/?clientID=4879615486&eventID=2021061016
https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/mediaplayer/?clientID=4879615486&eventID=2021061202
https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/mediaplayer/?clientID=4879615486&eventID=2021061202
https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2021R1/Measures/Testimony/SB857

